On September 8, 1911, St. Joseph’s School of Nursing began and continued to educate nurses at the St.
Joseph'’s location until 1978. On behalf of the executive of the St. Joseph’s School of Nursing Alumnae
Association, we would like to extend an invitation to you as former faculty/staff to attend the 100"
Anniversary Celebrations of St. Joseph’s School of Nursing.

On Friday, May 27, 2011, a mass will be held at St. Charles Garnier Church, corner of Hughson St. S. and
Augusta, beginning at 11:30 am. In the evening, a dinner for all graduates as well as faculty and staff
from St. Joseph’s School of Nursing will be held at the Hamilton Convention Centre, Chedoke Hall. The
doors open at 5 pm and dinner is served at 6:30 pm. Tickets are $40. and may be purchased from Karen
Martin until May 23.

On Saturday, May 28, 2011, a tea and tour of St. Joseph’s Convent will be held from 2 =4 pm. There is
no cost but please RSVP to Karen Martin by May 23.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Isabel Kerr Karen Martin

Dinner Co-Convenor Dinner Co-Convenor
905-385-7109 905-527-6029
iikerr@shaw.ca kmartin143@cogeco.ca

Flyers regarding the events are included. Also, information is available at the Alumnae web site
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CLASS OF 1959 — CELEBRATING 50 YEARS




